
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON FULL PURPOSE ANNEXATION 
INTO THE CITY OF ROBSTOWN AND THE EXTENSION OF THE 
EXTRA-TERRITORIAL JURISDICTION 
 
A public hearing will be held by the City Council of Robstown, Texas for 
the proposed annexation of approximately 122.08 acres located at COUNTY 
RD 38 & COUNTY RD 40 in Robstown, TX. At the hearing, the City 
Council will hear and consider comments on issues related to the full 
purpose annexation and the extension of the Extra-territorial Jurisdiction. 
The land proposed for annexation is owned by the City of Robstown. As a 
consequence of the annexation, the Extra-territorial Jurisdiction of the City 
of Robstown will expand by one mile in accordance with Sec. 42.022 of the 
Texas Local Government Code. Sec. 42.001 of the Texas Local Government 
Code states that the purpose of the Extra-territorial Jurisdiction is to promote 
and protect the general health, safety, and welfare of persons residing in and 
adjacent to the city. The City of Robstown enforces its subdivision 
ordinance in its Extra-territorial Jurisdiction.  
 
The hearing will be held on Monday, November 21, 2022, during a regular 
City Council meeting beginning at 6:30p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 
101 East Main Ave, Robstown, TX 78380. 
 
An Annexation Municipal Services Plan will be available at the Robstown 
City Hall prior to the public hearing and on-line at 
www.cityofrobstown.com. 
 
For more information, contact Beatriz Charo, City Secretary by email at 
BCharo@cityofrobstown.com or by phone at (361) 387-4589. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


